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Saint Lucia: Updated CRS Guidance 

In July 2023, the Inland Revenue Department (IRD) of Saint 
Lucia issued an updated version (v7.0) of its CRS guidelines. 
Aside from non-substantive changes, the IRD updated the 
“Sample CRS Compliance Questionnaire” subsection to note that 
accurate and comprehensive responses should be provided in 
the questionnaire, as these answers will shape future compliance 
and outreach efforts. Reporting entities yet to submit their 
questionnaire are advised to do so promptly. Entity 
representatives will be contacted separately to promote 
compliance. Entities that have previously filled out the 
questionnaire are not required to submit it again unless there has 
been significant changes or improvements that should be noted 
(Section 13.10). 

Saint Lucia Contacts: 

 
Marianne Greenidge 
Senior Manager 
mariannegreenidge@kpmg.bb 

 
 

Reference: CRS Guidance [PDF 2,055KB] 

For information on KPMG’s global AEOI network professionals, 
please email GO-FM AEOI Program Support. 

For more information on KPMG AEOI Updates & Tracking 
Service, please see here. 

For additional summaries of the latest AEOI developments, 
please visit KPMG’s TaxNewsFlash-FATCA/IGA/CRS Insights 
page, here. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mariannegreenidge@kpmg.bb
http://irdstlucia.gov.lc/images/Documents/ExchangeofInfo/CRS_GUIDELINES_V_70_July_2023.pdf
mailto:go-fmaeoiprogramsupp@kpmg.com
https://tax.kpmg.us/content/dam/tax/en/pdfs/2020/aeoi-updates-tracking-service.pdf
https://home.kpmg/us/en/home/insights/2015/03/taxnewsflash-fatca.html


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.kpmg.com 

 

 

© 2023 KPMG LLP, a Delaware limited liability partnership and a member firm of the 
KPMG global organization of independent member firms affiliated with KPMG 
International Limited, a private English company limited by guarantee. All rights 
reserved. NDP144698-1A 

The KPMG name and logo are trademarks used under license by the independent 
member firms of the KPMG global organization. 

In preparing this information, we consulted tax authorities’ official releases that are 
subject to change, retroactively, prospectively, or both, and any such changes could 
affect the information stated herein. The advice or other information in this document 
was prepared for the sole benefit of KPMG’s client and may not be relied upon by 
any other person or organization. KPMG accepts no responsibility or liability in 
respect of this document to any person or organization other than KPMG’s client. The 
following information is not intended to be “written advice concerning one or more 
Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury 
Department Circular 230. The information contained herein is of a general nature and 
based on authorities that are subject to change. Applicability of the information to 
specific situations should be determined through consultation with your tax adviser. 

 

kpmg.com/socialmedia 


	KPMG AEOI Updates and Tracking Service
	CRS Alert

